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10th September 2020 
 
Dear Parent 
 
At HLA we are following the current government and GAT guidance for Physical Education within school. 
The current guidance given to us states that where possible children should wear their PE kit into school on 
their PE days. This limits children changing in close proximity to others, muddling clothes up and for our 
younger children needing support from an adult to change. 
 
Your child needs to wear their PE kit into school on… 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday Friday Friday 

 
The Academy PE Kit consists of the following items… 
Academy PE t-shirt                            Academy PE shorts                         Academy jumper or cardigan 

                    
 
For cooler weather your child may wear either jogging bottoms or leggings. They must be wearing trainers 
that are suitable for outside sport. 
 

                                  
 
If your child does not wear PE kit then they will take on as much activity as possible or take part in the PE 
lesson through an alternative route e.g. observing peers, coaching, taking photographs or team manager. 
We keep a register of participation for all our children and want them to be as active as possible.  
 
We appreciate your support 
Kind Regards 
 
V Cadman, PE Coordinator 

 


